
         

 

Dear parents and guardians 

Due to the latest order of the state government of Lower Saxony, we 
have to inform you about the following requirements: 

 

Visiting arrangements 

- Only one fixed reference person per patient is allowed in the building; this 
person receives a personalized access card or name bracelet. 

- In special medical emergencies, an individual solution can be provided. 

- At the entrance control, please show your personalized access card and 
identify yourself with your ID card or another official document. 

- A later change of the reference person is not possible. 

- All other persons - including siblings - can NOT be admitted due to the 
distance and spacing rules, except for infants to be breastfed. 

- Every person except patients must fill out a pink documentation sheet at the 
entrance. 

Mask obligation 

- All visitors are required to wear a medical mouth-nose protection or FFP2 
mask permanently inside the hospital, also in the patient rooms! 

- The mask can only be removed for sleeping and eating. 

- Cloth masks, scarves and shawls are not permitted! 

 

Please observe the general hygiene rules. Thank you very much! 
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